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I encourage our honorable legislature to Vote No on LD 253: An Act to Prevent the 
MaineCare Program from Covering Abortion Services. If a woman is covered under 
MaineCare and her health care needs require an abortion, MaineCare should cover 
that. A MaineCare recipient should be eligible for all medical care that any other 
woman would be entitled to. 


